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***Harmonized Shipping Codes for Malaysia Cargo*** 
 
 

Please be advised that effective as of August 1st, 2009 the HS 
Code will be mandatory for all cargo destined to Malaysian ports. 

 
The World Trade Organization has classified all commodities with 

a number. This number is called a Harmonized Schedule code 
and ranges from six to 12 digits, depending on the country. 
However, the first six digits of this number are more or less 

uniform throughout the world. 
 
 

For further information regarding HS Codes please refer to the following 
link: 

 
      http://www.usitc.gov/tata/hts/bychapter/index.htm 

 
 
 

Thank you for your business and your continued support! 
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